Town of Ellenburg
Office of the Town Clerk

Minutes of the Town Board
Public Hearing
July 12, 2022 at 6:30 PM

Roll Call:	Jason Dezan				Yes
Debra Grogan			Yes
		Deryl Gregory			Yes
		Nathan Bombard			Yes

Supervisor Dezan stated this meeting would be to discuss the map plan report that was filed with the Town Clerk. This meeting is to hear public comment before the vote at the following regular board meeting on the 19th.

Questions were asked in regard to how much taxes would be going up per thousand. It is thought at this point that taxes will increase by about $2.20 per thousand as a round about figure.

A question was asked about whether or not Morrisonville is pulling out of the town of Clinton. Jason stated at this point that was a rumor but he could not confirm nor deny it as he is unaware of what will happen. At this point the Town of Ellenburg is doing what they feel is best for the Town of Ellenburg and that is the way it has to be.

It was asked how much we would be charging the Town of Clinton per call. Jason stated at this point he believes he would charge around $2,000 per call to be all encompassing of the fees for the run but that nothing has been decided or voted on at this point.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 PM

The next regular meeting will be July 19, 2022




_____________________________________
Bethany Drown Fortin, Ellenburg Town Clerk
